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This Week at St Mark 

November 3, 2019 – November 10, 2019 

Sunday (11/3)    All Saints Day 

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study  

 Daylight Savings Ends 

Monday (11/4)     

 

Tuesday (11/5)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Wednesday (11/6)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office  

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (11/7)    

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Friday (11/8)   

 

Saturday (11/9) 

 8:00 am  Confirmation Class 

 8:00 am  Fall Clean Up Raindate 

Sunday (11/10)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Voter’s Meeting  

   

  

  

   

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, October 31, 2019 

Sunday, November 3, 2019 

All Saints Day 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  The altar flowers this week are provided by                             

the Men’s Club in memory of those Saints from the  

St Mark family whom God has called to their eternal 

home this past year.   



Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,445 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                      

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those 

that have used this wonderful program. The 

church received $66.68 last year and $12.57 so far 

this year. We also receive food from them for   

various events at the church.  

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

started on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

IT’S COMING…..NOVEMBER 17TH                                      

MEN’S CLUB PANCAKE SUPPER 

The menu includes all-

you-can-eat potato       

pancakes, wheat cakes, 

breakfast  sausage,        

applesauce, beverage and 

cake.  

Tickets are now available from any 

member of the Men’s Club or the 

church office.  

Tickets cost $8 for adults and $4 for 

children 4—12. Tickets will cost 50 

cents more at the door.  

BETHLEHEM’S SOCIAL MINISTRY’S 7TH                  

ANNUAL FALL CRAFT,                                                         

ARTIST AND VENDOR SHOW!  

Come join us, and bring family and friends, to                      

Bethlehem Social Ministry’s, Craft/Artist/Vendor Show on 

Saturday November 9, 2019 from 9am-3pm in the school 

gym.  

The next           

Voters Meeting 

will be on                     

November 10th                            

immediately               

following the 

church service.  

Fall Clean Up is scheduled for 

Saturday, November 2nd at 

8:00am. The rain date will be 

Saturday, November 9th at 

8:00am. The more  people 

who will help the sooner we 

can be done.  

We will have flu shots available here on                 

Sunday, November 3rd. If you have any                      

questions please contact Carolyn Eiden.  

Advent is around the corner and so are 

the Soup Suppers. The dates are available 

are December 11th, & 18th.  If your cottage 

group or committee would like to sign up 

for one of the Soup Suppers please                     

contact the church office. 

Grace Lutheran Church, Elkhart Lake, WI 

is having their Annual Chili Supper & Bake 

Sale on Tuesday, November 5, 2019 

(Election Day) from 4pm to 7pm. Included 

with the supper will be all you can eat Chili, 

bread, crackers, cheese, home-made tartes 

and beverages. Cost is: Adults $7, Children 

5-10 $3.50, under 4 free. You can phone 

ahead for carry out orders to 920-876-2341. 

The Congregational Dinner was a great                       

success. We sold 85 tickets. Thank you to 

everyone that helped with set-up, serving and 

cleaning.  

St Mark R & R                          

November luncheon 

will be at Parkside    

Restaurant, 6727 S. Business Dr., Wednesday,   

November 20th at 11:30am. All retirees and 

friends welcome. RSVP to Pastor George                       

(918-7375) or Al Brusse (783-8083). 

A BIG Thank You to everyone that donated to the 

Coats for Kids drive. The church donated 20                

articles of winter wear. .  

Come join us for our Annual Pie 

Social on Wednesday,                                

November 27th,  after church                 

services. Please bring your      

uncut pies to the kitchen before 

service.  

Volunteers are needed to help 

peel potatoes  for the Pancake 

Supper at 9:00am on                    

Saturday,  November 16th for 2 

hours.   

GERMANS FROM RUSSIA - SHEBOYGAN                 

CHAPTER OF AHSGR HOLIDAY MEETING is     

Saturday, November 9, 1:00pm - Trinity                     

Lutheran Church Ministry Center (904 North 

9th Street, Sheboygan). Please be prepared to 

share a Christmas memory or memory from any 

other holiday that your German Russian family 

celebrated. We are going to share homemade 

soups that have a German theme. We may have 

a surprise visitor! Have you been naughty or 

nice this year? Please come and bring a friend. If 

you would like to bring a favorite German or 

German Russian soup contact David Markgraf, 

damjam@wi.rr.com or 920-207-8508. HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS! 

We are looking for volunteers to 

sign up for Bell Ringing on Saturday, 

November 23rd at Festival Foods. 

The sign up sheet will be located in 

the Narthex. If you have any            

questions please contact Dan Drossel.   


